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FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
 

Dear Community,  
 

As the term draws to a close, I would like to thank all the 
staff, students & families for their hard work & support this 
term.  

We would like to remind parents that we continually post 
school news, events, and photos of your child’s time at school 
on our Facebook Page and our school website. Please follow 
us on Facebook and visit our school website to see all the 
above. Only students who have returned their permission 
form and ticked yes to photos will have their pictures on these 
sites. 
Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/stalbansps  
Website:    https://www.stalbps.vic.edu.au/  
 
I look forward to working together again next term. 
 
 
Take care and stay safe.  
 

Joanne Richmond 
PRINCIPAL 
 
 

Don’t forget Term 1 finishes today, 
students will go home at 1:30pm. 

Term 2 starts on Monday 24th April & 
Tuesday 25th April is a public holiday. 
Have a wonderful & safe two-week 

break. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Dates 

Thursday 6th April: 
Last Day of Term 1, students are 
dismissed at 1:30pm 
Friday 7th April: 
Good Friday Public Holiday 
Friday 24th February: 
Student Free Day. No school for students. 

Monday 24th April: 
Term 2 begins, students at school 8:50am 
until 3:20pm 
Tuesday 25th April:  
ANZAK Day Public Holiday 
Monday 15th – Wednesday 17th 
May: 
3/4 Camp to Cottages by the Sea 
Wednesday 24th May: 
1/2 CERES Excursion 
Monday 29th May – Friday 9th June:  
Swimming Program 
Monday 12th June: 
Kings Birthday Holiday 
Tuesday 13th June: 
Curriculum Day – Report Writing 
Monday 19th June: 
5/6 Excursion to Sovereign Hill 
Wednesday 21st June: 
Three Way Conferences 
Friday 23rd June:  
Last Day of Term 2 
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 The 3/4 students will be attending a school camp at Cottage by the Sea in Queenscliff on the 15th of May until the 17th of 
May. They will travel by commercial bus to and from this camp. Please make sure you return your note for this camp as 
soon as possible as there are limited spaces available. The students always have a fabulous time whilst on camp so we will 
see some wonderful pictures of the camp when they return.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3/4 Camp 

Term 1 Photos 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

   



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


